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Hello friends,

Thanks for the prayers for the missions 
conference in Mt Hagen last month. I believe 
the church committed to start supporting two 
preachers in their area that are working with 
church plants. We were happy to have been able 
to participate.

Chad has been slowly improving from his 
Dengue Fever. He doesn’t have any symptoms 
from the fever itself anymore, but he has been 
fairly weak and has had hardly any stamina. 
He is slowly building his workload, but he 
still hasn’t been able to participate in all of 
our weekly ministries like the Bible School, 
the Christian School, or any of the preaching 
that we do. Thanks to all who have prayed and 
asked about him. Please pray that his strength 
continues to increase as there is so much to be 
done.

Due to Chad’s continued weakness, we are 
still postponing Youth Camp, but we still are 
holding out hope that we will be able to put it 
on soon.

We have been prepping our Christian 
School kids to be ready for the ACE PNG 
competition. We will, hopefully, travel down 
to Lae in two weeks. Please pray for the 
convention, the students, and safety on the 
road. Currently there is a washed out section 
that we can’t drive our buses through, and we 
are hoping it is passable by next week.

Thanks for praying for Breanna, she has 
integrated well so far. She works every week in 
the clinic and has jumped into other ministries 
with us as well. Pray as she learns Tok Pisin.

It is furlough time for the Dye Family! We are 
planning on traveling back to America after the 
Christian School graduation, and that should 
mean we will be with family for Thanksgiving. 
We will be furloughing for all of 2025. Please 
pray that we are able to wrap up ministries and 
projects before we go. We are definitely feeling 
the pressure as we have so much coming to a 
close as we also will be preparing our house and 
vehicle to be left for the year. 

We have already had several churches and 
pastors reach out to set dates for us to come by 
and to report to them. We will probably begin 
calling and booking in the New Year, but if you 
have some dates in mind you can email, text, or 
whatsapp us, we can ink those dates before we 
try to fill everything in.

We also would like to give a big “Thank You” 
to all who pray specifically for Madilenne and 
her health. We left for PNG again in 2021 with 
the goal of being able to stay at least 2 years at 
a time without needing to furlough for medical 
reasons. Because of your prayers and the Hand 
of God, we have been able to stay our entire 
term and furlough at a 4 year interval. As her 
parents, this has brought comforting peace of 
mind, and as missionaries we see how God has 
used all of this in our people and in ourselves. 
She will probably need some surgeries on this 
furlough, but God knows, and He has shown 
himself worthy of trust through it all. Thank 
you all for faithful prayers and support for us 
and our ministry here in Papua New Guinea.

Thank you, from the Dye family!

						    

Please pray for:
•	 Preparations for Furlough
•	 ACE Student Convention in Lae
•	 Chad Wells to recover from Dengue fever
•	 Breanna to learn the language and culture 

here, and adjust to working in our team
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